
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TOWN OF FARMINGTON  

COMPREHENSIVE PLAN REVISION 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Tuesday, September 21, 2021 at 7:30pm at the Farmington 

Town Hall, located at N8309 County Road C, Mindoro WI, 54644, a public participation meeting will 

be held to review and discuss a draft of revisions to the Town of Farmington Comprehensive Plan. 

The public is invited to attend and share feedback on the current plan, survey results and proposed 

revisions.  

For more information, please contact Crystal Sbraggia, Plan Commision Clerk, at 608-780-4778 or by 

email at farmingtonclerk@gmail.com.  
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